

TOWN OF CRESTON

PO Box 1339, 238-10th Avenue North, Creston, BC V0B 1G0 Phone: 250-428-2214 * Fax: 250-428-9164 email: info@creston.ca



File: 5210.01

February 6, 2019

Dear Property Owner:

Re: Storm main overflow extension. Cedar Street and 3rd Avenue South

The Town of Creston will be installing a storm sewer overflow pipe from an existing manhole located near the intersection of Cedar Street and Highway 21, and into the existing drainage ditch along Highway #21. This work will increase storm sewer capacity for existing and future development within the catchment area. There may be periodic road closures and detours in effect as work progresses within the area detailed below.



Please note, due to the cold weather this work has been delayed as there are a number of properties in this area that will require the power to be shut off for a short period of time. This project will proceed when the weather improves.

We apologize for any inconvenience and unexpected delays that may occur due to weather or other infrastructure repairs that require our immediate attention during this process.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Ferdinand Schmidt
Public Works Superintendent
250-428-2214 Ext 620

Brad Ziefflie Public Works Supervisor 250-428-2214 Ext 624